

The light

St. Luke Catholic School November 15, 2017



"I will give thanks to you, ford, with all my heart; I will tell all of your wondrous deeds." Psalm 9:1

A Word from the Principal: Mrs. Cover



We wanted you to know that each grade level is participating in bringing in either a canned good such as corn, green beans, or gravy,... list below* by grade level to share with needy families-through St. Vincent de Paul. Thank YOU for your support in this endeavor. Thank

you for being present for Parent Conferences, School/ Community sponsored events, Thursday Masses, Virtue and Honor Roll Assemblies, Student centered activities, PTC Meetings, School Council, various student organizations, parishioner clubs and athletic events,...we Thank you for all your contributions to our school and parish. We are Blessed each and every day with a great staff, to include: teachers, assistants, front office staff, faith formation and wonderful Priests-Father Jim and Father Miguel- that guide us each and every day! Have a Blessed and Safe Thanksgiving –see you back on the 27th of November.

Pre-K: canned sweet potatoes and marshmallows Kinder: canned pumpkin and evaporated milk

1st Grade: gravy mix or canned gravy

2nd Grade: gift card –any amount to go toward turkey purchase

3rd: canned green beans

4th: mashed potatoes

5th: stuffing mix

6th: cranberry sauce

7th: canned peas

8th canned carrots

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them."

John F. Kennedy

Thanksgiving Blessings

God bless all our St. Luke families.

We wish you a very Happy and Abundant Thanksgiving Holiday.

Continued blessings, St. Luke Administration, Faculty and Staff

NOON DISMISSAL

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17

AFTER-SCHOOL CARE AVAILABLE UNTIL 6PM. PLEASE PACK A SACK LUNCH FOR YOUR CHILD IF HE OR SHE IS STAYING FOR AFTER-SCHOOL CARE.

2018-2019 Pre-registration

ALL tuition and fees (middle school sports fees, Afterschool Care, club fees, and any other monies owed to the school) must be paid and up-to-date by December 12, 2017, in order for your child(ren) to eligible to reregister for the 2018-2019 school year.

Virtue of the Month for November: Kindness

⊕ €A	St. Luke Catholic School www.stlukecatholic.org		15 Deadline to order a 2nd yearbook. NO Intermediate Strings	16 Thanksgiving Mass led by 2nd gr. Midpoint 2nd Q. Arts & Crafts Fair NO Advanced Strings Scrabble Club	17 Re-/ineligibility Begins Arts & Crafts Fair NOON DISMISSAL~After- school Care availa- ble until 6pm NO PlayWell Tech/ STEM after school	18 Cheer for Christ Competition (CAAC)
26	27 Beginner Strings	28 Choir Last Art Class	St. Pius Intermediate Strings	30 Mass led by Beta Club, followed by Virtue of the Month recognitions Advanced Strings St. Luk	1 December Noon Dismissal~ After- school Care available until 6pm NO PlayWell Tech/ STEM after school Basketball Tourney,	

Come out and Cheer on Our Rebel Cheerleaders!

Come out and support our Rebel Cheerleaders as they compete in the "Cheer for Christ" cheer competition on Saturday, November 18, in our gym. "Cheer for Christ" is part of the Catholic Arts and Academics Competition (CAAC). Schools accumulate points for each event that they participate in. The school with the most points at the end of the competition season is awarded the Cup of the Spirit. St. Luke was last year's overall winner among elementary schools in the Archdiocese.

The Rebel Cheerleaders will perform at 9:35am, 10:50am and 12:22pm.

Good luck Cheerleaders!

Fall Spirit Wear is Here!

Show your St. Luke Rebel spirit in our new fall spirit wear! Students received a copy of the order form yesterday. Please place your order by Friday, November 17, 2017.

Thank you for supporting Rebel Athletics!

LOST & FOUND



PLEASE check the Lost & Found. A large number of items have accumulated. We will be donating or discarding items soon.



Kindergarten students sang for family and friends at their Thanksgiving program on Friday, November 10.



Mark Your Calendar Kendra Scott Gives Back

Tuesday, December 5th: 20% of sales between 6-8 p.m. at the La Cantera location will benefit St. Luke Catholic School. Monies raised will benefit school curriculum. See the flyer on page 3.

Catholic Life Insurance Sweepstakes Raffle

Catholic School Sweepstakes tickets will be coming home with your child. Please take a minute to fill out the tickets and send back with payment to the office! The classroom with the highest participation will win a Pizza party! Please support this St. Luke PTC Fundraiser for a wonderful chance to win great prizes!

Grand prize

Choice of 2018 Ford F 150 Pick Up or 2018 Ford Fusion Sedan or \$20,000 pre-paid Visa

Each participating school will have a \$1000 pre-paid Visa card winner.

Parish Contributions Text Message Payment Option Now Available



<u>Click for information regarding online giving.</u>

Congratulations Matthew!

Matthew Garcia, St. Luke class of 2014, has been named a 2017 Musial Award winner. The Musial Awards, named in honor of baseball great Stan Musial, recognize moments of great sportsmanship in America. Matthew is being recognized for stepping in and helping a cheerleader from St. John Bosco at a St. Luke football game in October of 2016, whose dad was away for training and could not be present for a fatherdaughter cheer routine. Matthew is a 2017 graduate of Central Catholic High School and is now a freshman at Baylor University.

<u>Visit the Musial Awards website</u> to read more about Matthew and other 2017 Musial Award recipients.

Parish Arts & Crafts Fair

Thursday, Nov. 16, 2017, 9am to 6pm Friday, Nov. 17, 2017, 9am to 5:30pm

Parish Arts & Crafts Fair Student Performance Times Students, don't forget your Christmas hat!

Thursday, November 16 9:45-10:00 6A 10:15-10:30 6B 10:45-11:00 3A & 3B 11:15-11:30 7A 2A & 2B 11:45-12:00 12:15-12:30 4A & 4B 1:15-1:30 8B 1A & 1B 1:45-2:00 2:15-2:30 KA & KB

Friday, November 17 9:15-9:30 8A 9:45-10:00 8B 10:15-10:30 PK 10:45-11:00 5A 11:15-11:30 5B 11:45-12:00 7B

Don't forget to buy your \$1.00 Raffle Tickets for a chance to win 10 fantastic prizes! Raffle tickets will be available at the office beginning today and at the show. Tickets are due *Friday*, *Nov. 17*.

kendra gives back

JOIN US for KENDRA GIVES BACK PARTY

enjoy sips, sweets and jewels
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5TH | 6PM - 8PM

KENDRA SCOTT - LA CANTERA

15900 La Cantera Pkwy #2290, San Antonio, TX 78256

20% of the proceeds benefit St. Luke Catholic School





Join the PTC Dads for an evening of snacks, dessert, dancing and a live DJ. Watch for details in the coming months.

> Saturday, February 17th 2017 6:30-9:30 pm St. Luke Parish Hall

Ticket Price

Father & Daughter \$20.00 Father & Daughters (2 or more) \$25.00

The dance is open to girls of all ages and their fathers or father figures.

Please email <u>stlukeptc@gmail.com</u> with any questions or if you're interested in volunteering for the event.



ALL TICKETS SALES INCLUDE:

Complimentary dinner, drinks and \$1,500 in gaming chips (per registered attendee).

Doors Open at 6:30 p.m.

Dinner: 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Casino: 7:00-10:00 p.m.

Heads or Tails Game and Live Auction Begins: 10:00 p.m.
Advance Tickets \$50 per person (available till 11:30 p.m. on 12/31/17)

General Tickets \$60 per person

For sponsorship information, click here.

To register, click here.

